
MINUTES	OF	THE	RECREATION	AND	PARKS	ADVISORY	COMMITTEE	MEETING	
HELD	AT	THE	WANTAGE	TOWNSHIP	MUNICIPAL	BUILDING	

ON	JUNE	26,	2019	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	
CALL	TO	ORDER	
2019	Board	Vice	President,	Warren	Wisse,	called	the	meeting	to	order.	
	
	
OPEN	PUBLIC	MEETING	ACT	COMPLIANCE	
Mr.	Wisse	stated,	“This	meeting	is	being	held	in	compliance	with	the	provisions	of	the	Open	
Public	Meetings	Act,	Public	laws	of	1975	Chapter	231.		It	has	been	properly	advertised	and	
certified.”	
	
	
ROLL	CALL	
Present:		Kathy	Gorman,	Ellen	Smith,	Warren	Wisse,	Darryl	Wuhrl	
Absent:		Lorraine	Card,	Christy	Tuper	
	
	
NEW	BUSINESS	
	
There	was	no	new	business.	
	
OLD	BUSINESS	
	
There	was	discussion	on	preparations	for	the	township	fishing	contest	being	held	Sunday,	
July	28th	at	the	Lake	Neepaulin	beach.	
	
There	was	discussion	on	the	Wantage	Pageant.		Nicole	Dunn	acknowledged	Katie	and	
Nancy	VanHorn	for	all	of	their	hard	work	in	planning	the	pageant,	and	all	they	did	the	day	
of	the	pageant.		Many	local	businesses	were	extremely	generous	in	donating	towards	the	
event,	and	the	Township	would	like	to	thank	them	for	their	generosity.			
	
There	was	discussion	on	preparations	for	the	Wantage	Day	Fall	Festival.	
	
There	was	discussion	on	purchasing	picnic	tables	for	under	the	pavilion	at	Woodbourne	
Park.	
	
COMMITTEE	MEMBER	REPORTS	
There	was	no	committee	member	reports.	
	
OPEN	PUBLIC	SESSION	
There	was	no	open	public	discussion.	
	
	 	



APPROVAL	OF	MINUTES	
Darryl	Wuhrl	made	the	motion	to	approve	the	minutes	of	the	May	22,	2019	Recreation	and	
Parks	Advisory	Committee.		Kathy	Gorman	seconded	the	motion.	
Ayes:		Gorman,	Smith,	Wisse,	Wurhl	
Nays:		None	 	 Absent:	Card,	Tuper	
	
ADJOURNMENT	
A	motion	was	made	Kathy	Gorman	to	adjourn	the	meeting;	seconded	by	Darryl	Wuhrl.	
Ayes:		Gorman,	Smith,	Wisse,	Wuhrl	
Nays:		None	 	 Absent:		Card,	Tuper	
	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Nicole	Dunn,	
Board	Secretary	


